
From: Gabriella Adiwinata  
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 7:03 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: online voting support 

I strongly support allowing Richmond Hill residents to continue to vote online in all future 
elections.  It only makes sense that people, especially those who are less mobile & 
possibly at higher risk of illness during our current health crisis, are given every 
opportunity possible to have their voices heard. 

Gabriella Adiwinata 

107 Squire Drive 

Richmond Hill 

L4S 1C8 
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